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OPP investigate serious collision

	On Monday October 14, at 1:49 p.m. Dufferin OPP were dispatched to a personal injury motor vehicle collision involving two

motorcycles on River Road east of intersection of Dufferin Rd. #19 and River Road.

Preliminary investigation reveals two Motorcycles collide on a curve each travelling in the opposite direction. A 31 year male old 

driver from Brampton, was airlifted to Toronto area hospital with serious but non-life threatening injuries and second 30 year old

male driver from East York, was transported to local hospital with minor injuries.

The River Road between Duffer in Road 19 and 15th Side road in Murmur Township Remains closed for next several hours while

OPP Traffic Collision investigators examine the scene.

Investigation is continuing and no charges laid at time.
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